
 
 
 

Land Use and Environmental Planning Committee 
May 21, 2021 

(Virtual Meeting due to COVID-19) 

 
The planning committee met on May 7, 2021 and agreed that the full LUPEC meeting 
scheduled for May 21,2021 be canceled because it falls on the same Friday as graduation 
at the University. The next full committee meeting will be held June 18, 2021. 


